REGULAR PLANNING COMMISS ION MEETING
' CITY OF BROOKINGS
NOVEMBER 7, 1968

The Planning Commission met, but lacked a quorum, so no
official business could be transacted,

Planning Commissioners present were Scott Sheppard, Jack Holte,
Jerry Ross and Cal Gorte, Not in attendance was Bill Landis,

Reporters present were Ruth Brewer and Marge Barrett,
Marvin Gloege of the Bureau of Governmental Research presented
a rough preliminary plans of the land use, The Commissioners

present, Lee Fountain and Dick Olson discussed the plans,

The next Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for December
3, 1968.
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